
 

 

Addendum One 

ITB #20-2-01 – Roadway Resurfacing Project – Phase 1 

November 12, 2019 

 
FGC ITB #20-2-01 Addendum Number One Posted on the FGC Website at 
https://www.fgc.edu/community/procurement-and-contracts/solicitations-goods-services/  
 is changed as follows: 
 

1. Contractor’s Prequalification has been extended per the following: 
 
All prime contractors who wish to bid this project must be prequalified. Contractors who wish to 
submit a bid on this project must prequalify with Florida Gateway College. To be considered for 
prequalification, contractors must request, complete and submit a prequalification package to 
the College. Prequalification packages may be obtained from the College’s Director of 
Procurement and Contracts, Misty Taylor at 386-754-4381 or by email at misty.taylor@fgc.edu. 
Completed prequalification packages must be returned to the Procurement and Contracts 
Department which is located in Building 001, Room 130 not later than 4:30 P.M. local time on 
November 18, 2019. The College will not be responsible for postal or other delivery service 
delays that cause a prequalification package to arrive in the Procurement and Contracts 
Department after the designated date/time.  

 

 
 
Misty Taylor 
Director of Procurement and Contracts 
Florida Gateway College 
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